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The last day of school is Thursday, May 25, 2017.   

This is also an Early Release Day; classes will be dismissed at 11:05 a.m. 
 

Dear Parents, 

As the school year draws to a close, I would like to 
thank our faculty, staff, and parents for their hard 
work and commitment to ensuring that our students 
receive the highest quality education possible.  The 
students have worked hard this year to achieve their 
reading, writing, and mathematic goals.  Please help 
them maintain their academic achievements by 
encouraging them to read and write this summer.  
Reading with your child or having them read on their 
own will help keep their skills sharp and prepared for 
the next school year.  Pinellas County Schools has 
created a summer reading website to encourage 
students to read during the summer months; students 
have the opportunity to win prizes just for logging 
their reading time!  The website may be accessed at 
www.pcsb.org/summerreading.  

Several staff members will be moving on this year:  
Heidi D’Ambrosio, Ilette Ford, Jeffery Zulick, and 
Steve Thomas.  Our best wishes for a bright future go 
with them.  

A big thank you is extended to everyone who 
attended our Casa Tina Restaurant Fundraiser 
Evening.  These funds enable us to continue our 
Positive Behavior Support Program and fund parent 
activities. 

Please have a safe, relaxing, and productive summer.  I 
look forward to seeing our students and their families 
on Thursday, August 10, 2017 to begin the 2017-2018 
school year. 

Sincerely,                                                                                               
Douglas Keimig 

 

Congratulations to the 

 Class of 2016/2017! 
 

December, 2016 
Brenden Chandler 
Taylor Schuster 

 
May, 2017 

Gregory Copp 
Adam Loomis-Bouchard 

Maria Schmidt 
Domanic Starks 
Dillon Stewart 

 
Make the most of yourself, 

for that is all there is of you. 
Ralph Waldo Emerson 

 
 

 

2017-2018 School Year 
Important Dates to Remember 

 
August 10            First Day of School! 
September 4            Labor Day – Holiday 
                      For Students & Staff 

October 16              School Based Professional 
                      Development/Teacher 

Planning Day – No school            
for students 

November 20-24      Thanksgiving Holidays 
December 23 thru 
January 5   Winter Holidays 
January 8   Teacher Planning Day-
    No School for students 
January 9   Classes Resume 
 

  

http://www.pcsb.org/summerreading


Congratulations to our Citizens of the Month! 
 

 

 

 

 

January 
 

Aiden 
Briena 
Chris 

Dakota 
Dameon 

David 
Dylan 
Eddie 
Jacob 
Jalyn 

Jayden 
Johnny 
Sarah 
Taylor 

Tyquan 

March 
 

Cameron 
Chris 

Christopher 
Dameon 
Damien 
Darren 
Dylan 
Greg 

Izaiah 
Jayden 

Paul 
Takoda 
Tyquan 

 

February 
 

A.J. 
Carmen 

Chris 
Dakota 

Dameon 
Dillon 
Eddie 

Elroyce 
Gael 

Isabella 
Kataveya 

Maria 
Sarah 

Takoda 
Tyquan 
Zi’nya 

April 
 

Aiden 
Brenden 

Chris 
Christopher 

Dameon 
David 
Dylan 
Greg 

Izaiah 
Kataveya 

Logan 
Martez 
Robert 
Takoda 
Taylor 
Trevor 

May 
 

Armani 
Brenden 
Chandler 

David 
Dillion 
Dylan 
Erin 

Isaiah 
Jayden 
Joshua 
Logan 
Martez 

Paul 
Takoda 
Taylor 

Books Aren’t the Only 

Options! 
Any kind of reading has value that 

is not always recognized! 

 
*Magazines   

*Nonfiction Books  

*Closed Captioning *Menus *Recipes 
 *Cereal Boxes *Comics  

*Newspapers 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Bus Drivers Needed! 
 

Are you interested in 
becoming a  

Pinellas County Schools’  
School Bus Driver? 

 
Please call 727-547-7294 

 

http://www.clipartpanda.com/clipart_images/clip-art-children-reading-4926252

